

7th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Transition Morning – Thursday 14th July

This year, we will be holding our school transfer day on Thursday 14th July.

The children will go to their current classes as normal. They will then be organised into their new classes and spend the morning with their new teacher. Other transition activities will be planned across the rest of the term to help the children get to know their new teacher.

Information about classes for next year will be shared next week.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Doherty Assistant Principal

